
 

 

 
Thank you for your interest in the 2025 SFCC Europe Trip. 
 
To apply for your student’s place on the trip, we require you to make a $500 deposit. This 
deposit is refundable if you are not successful. 
 
The $500 deposit can be transferred electronically to College’s trust account using the 
details below.  
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Paul Iannazzo piannazzo@sfcc.vic.edu.au 
 
 
 
Details for Direct Deposit  
BSB:   083347  
Account No: 537792351  
 
In the reference, please indicate the “STUDENT NAME” and “Europe 2025”. 
Shorter references help us to locate the payment in the trust efficiently. 
 
 
 
Paul Iannazzo 
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